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September Calendar

7th Labor Day
11th Patriot Day
14th Guild Meeting

23rd Fall begins

26th Opportunity Quilt Sew
Day

29th Quilt Show Committee
Meeting

September Birthdays

Sept 6—Vicki Morrison

Sept 7~ Linda Love

Sept 15 - Lynda Newman
Sept 22—Ginger McNeal
Sept 24—Bev Schwankick
Sept 28—Cindy Launhardt

If we've missed your birthday, please
email Angie Dempsey at demp-

seya@charter.net to update our ros-

ter.

Coming Attractions -

Guild meetings are moving to
the Oxford Civic Center in the
room where we had the flea
market and mercantile at the
quilt show. September program
will be T shirt quilts by Molly.

Sept 26 Sew Day for Opportuni-
ty Quilt at the Goff’s.

7 for more information.

See page

Hello to all of my quilting sisters and brother!

First and foremost, don’t forget our meetings starting this month will be held at the
Oxford Civic Center!

Hope you are enjoying this more comfortable weather! Maybe most of you have had a
chance to slow down since the fast pace of summer! We have, however, been pretty
busy guild wise!

All of our quilt show committee chairperson positions filled! Our October meeting will
be our Quilt Show kick off meeting! We’ve gotten started early enough that over the
next several months every meeting won’t have to be devoted to just quilt show stuff. If
everyone works together, it will be easy peasy!

What a great Fidget Quilt sew day we had on the August 29" We had 14 members
there and got so much done! We completed 44 quilts and about 4 to be completed. Our
total completed is 106! I'd like to thank Jo, Valera, Sharon, Angie D., Angie F., Jinnia,
Molly, Mary, Linda G., Bernice and Carolyn for coming to work on fidget quilts. The goal
for our guild has been reached and we will do more on an as needed basis. We still have
plenty of fabric and gadgets for lots more!

Remember to bring your items for our Food Drive to the September meeting if you did-
n’t turn it in last month. We got a large amount in August and I’'m anxious to see what
our total weight is after this month!

We are having an opportunity quilt sew day at John and Pam Goff’s house, in Ohatchee,
beginning at 9:00 a.m. on Saturday, September 26", We hope you will make every
effort to be there. We will get their address out to you at the meeting. Please let us
know if you plan to attend so they’ll have a head count for lunch! Thanks to you, Pam
and John, for offering to have us in your home!

Thanks again for the work put into making our guild’s mission statement a visual reality

in Oxford and the surrounding communities!
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| look forward to seeing ya’ll on the 14",
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Auqust Program

“Quilting/Sewing Notions — A Love or Hate Relationship  Members did a show and tell around fa-

vorite and least favorite sewing notions and why.

Mark your calendars....

The next Lick Skillet Quilt Show will be September 23-24, 2016 at the Ox-
ford Civic Center. We will be setting up on the 22nd.

Community Service Update

We have 44 completed fidget quilts plus 4 quilt tops.
These will be donated for use by Alzheimer's patients
and kids with autism. Calhoun County Schools, Gold-
en Living and NHC have been chosen to receive the
quilts. The various textures and attachments give
them something to keep hands busy.

Also— bring food at the September meeting for the
food drive. Last year we gave 245 pounds of food in
December.

In December this year, we will make and fill stockings
for homeless students in Calhoun County!

Fat Quarter Don’t forget to wear your name tag!

Peggy McLeod won the fat quarters in August

September fat quarter is Blue Sapphire and Asters—

October fat quarter is opals and marigold—orange
or fall themed.

You have to bring a fat quarter to enter the drawing!
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August Show and Tell

For those following along—

This is the mystery quilt as the top was completed
by Bernice.

Instructions are on
Lickskilletquiltguild.com

In the member ar-
ea under 2015
Mystery Quilt.

Remember that if
you make the
quilt, we would

love you have you /

bring it in and

show and tell!
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Pam Goff’s feathered star from the
Nancy Mahoney class.

Cindy Launhardt’s Christmas Throw
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August Show
and Tell

Joan Hayden’s feather star and

gumdrops fro Nancy Mahoney Class

Tippi Healea — Civil War Sampler — ribbon winner —y ; -
at ALFA contest T

Angie Fortner’s Wizard of Oz Quilt
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August Show and Tell

Jackie Fink - two ladies quilts
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Community Service

Sew Day in late August finished off a huge pile of fidget quilts.

Sharon Lamberth posed with a large pile to demonstrate!

The quilts were appreciated!
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Opportunity Quilt

We will be having a sew day on Saturday, September 26" at
our house to start working on the Tennessee Waltz Opportunity
Quilt. We will start sewing at 9:00 a.m. until... Come when-
ever you can get here. We will provide lunch.

We have a few tables but will not have enough for everyone, so
if you have one you can bring, we may need it.

If you have a Quilt in a Day Triangle in a Square ruler, please
bring it too.

Our address is: 485 Spring Road, Ohatchee, AL 36271
Pam’s Cell: 256-892-5795
Pam's email: pamgoff@yahoo.com

Please let us know if you can make it (call, text or email) and
we will have a part of the quilt set up for you to sew.

Thanks in advance!

Pam and John Goff

Refreshments:

August refreshments were supplied by Angie Dempsey, Pat Horn,
Brenda Mayfield, and Linda Sobers.

September refreshments supplied by Cindy Launhardt, Verlene Mil-
ler, Bernice Zaidel, and Peggy McLeod.

October Bev Schewanick, Julie Wells, Shawnee Weigt, Mary Simmons

** please don’t forget to sign up for refreshments for next year!
The sign up sheet is available at the sign in table at each
meeting. **

Phobias that should have names!

Fear of broken needles. spasmenavelonesphobia
Fear of dull rotary cutters. Thampoperistrofikokoptiphobia
Fear of broken thread. Spasmenonimaphobia

Fear of broken fingernail. spasmenonychiphobia

hows in mber an -

Quil
tober

September 16-19, 2015

AQS Quilt Week

Chattanooga Convention Center
1150 Carter Street, Chattanooga, TN

September 25-26
Collinsville Annual Quilt Walk
Collinsville Public Library

151 Main St, Collinsville, AL
www.collinsvillequiltwalk.com

October 8-18, 2015

Georgia National Fair Quilt Show
Georgia National Fairgrounds

401 Larry Walker Pkwy, Perry, GA
www.georgianationalfair.com

October 9-11, 2015

Heritage Quilter’s of Huntsville

Biennial Quilt Show

Von Braun Civic Center, East Hall 1 & 2
700 Monroe Street SW, Huntsville, AL
hsvquilters.org

October 10, 2015

East Lauderdale Quilters 2015 Quilt
Show (Rogersville Fall Festival)

Rogersville United Methodist Church
701 Turner Lindsey Rd, Rogersville, AL
Facebook: East Lauderdale Quilters

October 16-17, 2015
Tennessee River Quilt Show

Hardin County Fairgrounds, Savannah,
TN

www.tennriverguiltshow.com
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Lick Skillet Quilt Guild

Our Mission: To promote an appreciation of the art of quilting, to share
knowledge about quilts and quilting, and to perform community service
projects.

The Guild is a non-profit organization open to anyone interested in quilts
or quilting. Monthly meetings are 5:30 p.m. on the second Monday of
each month at the Friendship Community Center, 2930 Friendship Road,
Oxford, Alabama 36203. Guests are welcome. Annual dues are $25,
renewable in January of each year.

Address changes contact: Angie Dempsey, 256-362-0035

Find us online at www.lickskilletquiltguild.com or www.facebook.com/ /
#!/groups/455735277826951 or Lickskilletquiltguild.blogspot.com

Contributions to Newsletter are welcome. Articles and ads due no later
than the third Monday of each month. Contributions must be submitted
with name and phone number of the author. Any articles must be sub-

HELP WANTED

Do you have recipes that we could share
in the newsletter? Type them up into an
email and ship them to

simmonsm(@centurytel.net

What about quilting tips? Ideas? Sto-
ries? Jokes? Send me an email -

Mary

2015 Executive Board

Important Message:

If the Oxford Civic Center is closed for inclement
weather, the Guild will not have its scheduled
meeting or sew day for that day. If a meeting
or sew day is rescheduled for another day, you
will be notified by phone or email! Your safety
is very important to us!

President
Vice President
Secretary
Treasurer

Members at Large

Anita Fountain
Bernice Zaidel
Valera Johnson
Carole DeGrenier
Sidney Smith

Valera Johnson




